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dated 5 March 2015

NOTIFICATION
Sopharma AD notifies that for February 2015 the Company recorded a decrease of sales revenues of 16% compared to the same month of 2014, including 14% increase of domestic sales and 28% decrease of export sales. In February, the Russian market returned to the normal pace of sales, corresponding to this time of the year. The situation in Ukraine still restricts exports to this market. 

For the two months of this year, revenues from sales decreased by 29% compared to the same period of 2014, including 12% increase of domestic sales and a 44% decrease of export sales.

Please, make the above information public.-
Legal grounds: Art. 56 ust. 1 pkt 1 – Inside information
Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company:

Ognian Donev
